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June 2021 Newsletter 11 
 

Moon’s Moat First School 
www.moonsmoat.worcs.sch.uk 

01527 61498 

 
Dear Parents, 

Last week we had a whole school science week and the children had a great time 

undertaking their experiments. Activities ranged from building towers, bridges and 

other structures from biscuits, chocolate and Lego to growing and investigating 

plants, looking at colour mixing using Skittles, checking things to see if they are 

magnetic and seeing if things float or sink. 

Reception enjoyed their Ugly Bug Ball before half term and it was lovely to see them 

in their costumes. I hope you enjoyed the pictures on Tapestry. 

This half term is always a busy one, especially for the Year 4 children as they prepare 

to move on to Middle School. Transition days are coming up in July, we will send out 

more details soon. 

Thank you for all your support, 

Mrs. S. Fisher 

Headteacher 

 
 

Year 4 Leavers photos 

Please remember to place your online order as soon as possible if you would like to order 

a leavers photo. 

Sunscreen and Sun Hats 

Now that the weather has warmed up at last, please remember to apply sunscreen to your child before school and send them in 

with a hat. 

Olympic Themed Week 

Week commencing 12th July will have an Olympic theme in school. We will be learning all about the Olympics as well as having our 

Sports Days. More information will be sent out nearer the time. Unfortunately, we won’t be able to invite parents to watch this year 

as the Government restrictions have not been lifted. 

Transition Days 

7th and 8th July – more details to follow. 

Information check 

If you received a contact information check form, and still haven’t returned it, we would be grateful if you could send it back as soon 

as possible so that we can keep our records up to date. Please also ensure the school office have the contact details of anyone who 

is entitled to a copy of your child’s school report. Thank you. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

July 7 
Transition Day 

July 8 
Transition day 

July 12 
Start of ‘Olympic Week’ 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for your 
generous donations on 

Wear Yellow for Primrose 
Hospice Day – we raised a 

fantastic £157.60! 

 

http://www.moonsmoat.worcs.sch.uk/
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Prefix 

Letters that go in front of a root word 

and change its meaning, for example, 

‘un-’ (happy/unhappy), ‘dis-’ 

(appear/disappear), ‘re-’ (act/react). 

 

Uniform and book bags 

Don’t forget to order your school uniform from Mapac by 2nd August to ensure you receive it by the start of term in September. Book 

bags can be paid for on SchoolMoney and we will then take them to your child’s classroom for them to bring home. 

Forest School 

Mrs Ridgard is well on her way to achieving her Forest School Leader qualification and work has been ongoing to prepare our 

grounds ready for the start of Forest School. A big thank you to Mark Williams (a former pupil) and his team at Tre Office for helping 

to clear the area. We will upload more photos to Facebook soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends Fundraiser Tea towel 

We have ordered the tea towels which should be with us very soon, please keep an eye out for details of how to order! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Value for July is Trust 


